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‘For what saith the scripture?
Abraham believed God, and it was
counted  unto him for righteousness.’

Romans ch.4 v.3



A THANKFUL FAREWELL

This year we bid farewell to Andrew Newby and we would like to 
thank him for giving us thirty-three years of his skills for which we 
praise our Heavenly Father. We wish both Andrew and his wife Julie 
well as he pursues other interests, foremost of which is introducing 
the story of Jesus as opportunity arises.

TRUSTEE ELECTION

A new addition to the Trustee body after the 2022 AGM will be 
Mrs Lynn Phillips who brings with her, wide business and Christian 
experience.

Please remember the endeavours of all the Trustees as they 
labour over the various activities of the BIBTF and pray they will be 
enlightened in how to take it forward in these amazing times.




